
Tim Boote has sent us possible examples for emails to our MP and Local Councillor.

**********************************************************************************
Here is an example to Ed Timpson our M.P. (edward.timpson.mp@parliament.uk)
**********************************************************************************
Dear Ed Timpson 

I hope you are well.

I wanted to express my deep concern over the war in Ukraine. It is particularly terrible to 
see images of cities & homes being destroyed and children being killed. It definitely 
leaves me with a sense of powerlessness.

I am very happy to see that my taxes are being used to support the Ukrainian 
government with humanitarian, military and direct aid. However as the war looks set to 
change pace to one of attrition, Ukraine and its people will need a tremendous amount 
of on going support. 

I didn’t hear anything in this weeks budget so does the government recognise this need 
and are we going to continue to support them?

Kind regards,

<Your Name>
**********************************************************************************
Here is an example to Sarah Pochin. Our Local Councillor. 
sarah.pochin@cheshireeast.gov.uk 
**********************************************************************************
Dear Sarah

I hope you are well.

I am pleased to see that Cheshire East has a web page supporting Ukrainian refugees 
into the area. However, it is written more as a press release and is short on detail.

There was a meeting at Church Minshull village hall this weekend to discuss what if 
anything the Village members could do to support this crisis. We had a good discussion 
and come up with some fund rising ideas. However, what would be really useful to know 
is:
1) What plans does Cheshire East have?
2) When do you expect this support to start?

Kind regards,

<Your Name>
**********************************************************************************
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